Town of Stoddard
PLANNING BOARD
1450 Route 123 North

Stoddard, New Hampshire 03464
(603)-446-3326

May 8, 2023
Dear Full and Part Time Stoddard Residents:

The Planning Board of Stoddard is working on updating the Master Plan. The board has worked
on a survey enclosed for the residents to fill out. We as a board feel that the more input from the
community of Stoddard will only sharpen the focus of the updates for the Master Plan, as we
proceed. To help the board clarify the needs and concerns of its residents as we move forward to
the future shaping how we want the Stoddard Community to look.

This will help us to form discussions at the Public Meetings we will schedule to discuss with the
public input on their thoughts into the Master Plan update. The more input from the public and
the more surveys we receive the better prepared the Planning Board will be with your wants and
needs for the Town ofStoddard as we move into the future.

So please take the time to fill out the enclosed survey and return to the Planning Board of
Stoddard by June 5, 2023 at the following address:

Town of Stoddard

Planning Board

1450 Route 123 North

Stoddard, New Hampshire 03464

We will also have the survey on the town website stoddardnh.org under the Planning Board
Section. You can scan it in and email to Planningsecretary@stoddardnh.org if you prefer.

We thank you in advance for participating and returning the enclosed survey to the Stoddard
Planning Board.

Thank you
Vickie Williams

Planning Board Secretary

Enc: Survey for the Stoddard Planning Board



